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Newsletter 
 

We have had a very busy week with school photos and YoungMinds mental health day as well as the Year 

3/4 stone age day!  The children looked great today; I will share some photos next week.  Can I please ask 

that you send your children with a waterproof coat and suitable shoes everyday now as the weather is so 

changeable.  I would also like to remind you to complete the flu vaccination link set out in the newsletter.  

The more children who take up the vaccine the better we are protected as a school.  Thank you. 

 

Ed Seeley 

Headteacher 

Attendance 

Congratulations to Orange class for a weekly attendance of 100%  

 

Please remember to report absences for children daily – even if we have sent them home the day before.  

Thank you. 

 

Diary dates for this term 

October  

Monday 14th October - Year 5/6 Cross Country District Qualifiers 

Monday 14th October – KS1 Author visit 

Tuesday 15th October - Girls Football - Away vs Hillside 

Thursday 17th October – EYFS Parent Craft Workshop 

Friday 18th October – Last day of half-term 

Thursday 31st October - Secondary school applications close 

 

November 

Monday 4th November – School re-opens to all children 

Tuesday 5th November – Bonfire Night Firework Display 

Tuesday 5th November – Special School Dinner Day 

Wednesday 6th November -Parents/Guardians Invitation to look at children’s work 

Friday 8th November – KS2 Author visit  

Tuesday 12th – Thursday 14th November Parents Evenings – Online appointments  

Tuesday 26th November – Prospective parents meeting at 4pm for F2 September 2025 starters.   

Friday 29th November – Flu Vaccination Day 

 

December  

Wednesday 11th December – School Christmas Dinner Day 

http://twitter.com/primaryedgewood
http://facebook.com/primaryedgewood


Weekly Achievers  
On Monday 14th October, we celebrate the achievements of the following children for being our weekly 

achievers.  Rainbow class’ achiever will be celebrated in their classroom.   

 

Nursery & Reception Years 1 & 2 Years 3 & 4 Years 5 & 6 

Rainbow Keziah Blue Charley Amarillo Penelope Azul Bella 

Green Emmanuel Orange Cora  Rosa George Morado Phoebe 

Red Halley Yellow Jaden Verde Isaac Rojo Cody 

 

School Photos 
Carmel Jane, our school photographers, were in school on Wednesday 9th October to take individual 

photos.  All parents are requested to register for instant access to your child’s photographs once they are 

ready; pre-registration is required for every photo shoot.  Register in 3 easy steps in less than a minute: 

1. Head to www.carmeljaneshop.co.uk  

2 Enter your unique code JRDP4JMNFJ 

3. Include your child’s full school register name. 

 

Exciting Playground Development 
Due to the exceptional generosity of our parents, relatives and members of the school community, through 

the fundraising initiatives undertaken by the PTA, we are pleased to confirm that the playground will be 

undergoing a dramatic makeover during the half-term holidays (weather permitting). 

Below you will find examples of the new playground markings that will be put down on the playground, 

ready for the children to enjoy on their return to school. 

 

A huge thank you to the PTA for funding the entirety of the project and we can’t wait to see how much the 

children enjoy their new games after half-term. 

 

 
 

EYFS Craft Sessions 
We are holding parent craft workshops in Rainbow, Red and Green class next 

week.  Please reply using the link sent to you so we can get an idea of how 

many adults will be joining us.  Thank you. 

 

http://www.carmeljaneshop.co.uk/


Winner of Golden ticket 
We are very pleased to announce the winer of the golden ticket from last week’s 

special menu was Abel.  His name was entered into a draw and he was chosen as 

the winner of the grand prize!  Well done Abel we hope you have great day at 

Cadbury World! 

 

School admissions consultation 
The County Council, as the admission authority for community and voluntary controlled schools, is required 

by the School Admissions Code to determine admission arrangements annually. Any changes have to be 

consulted upon prior to determination. 

 

This year, the consultation for the admission arrangements for 2026-2027 for all community and voluntary 

controlled schools in Nottinghamshire will be open between 3 October 2024 and 24 November 2024.  A 

summary of the consultation is attached, and the full proposed arrangements are available on the council 

website www.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/admissionsconsultation 

 

It is important that all consultees have an opportunity to comment on the proposed arrangements if they 

wish to do so; comments can be made up to 24 November 2024 by doing either of the following: 

• completing the online response form on the public website 

www.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/admissionsconsultation 

• emailing admissionsconsultations@nottscc.gov.uk 

 

Thank you for your help. 

 

Yellow Minds 
Thursday this week was World Mental Health Day and there was a sea of 

yellow in school.  There are days when all of us struggle with how we are 

feeling.  Mental health activities are built into our curriculum. However, 

days such as these are a good reminder for us all.  It’s not too late to 

donate to our JustGiving page if you can. 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/donna-bradley-

1727900902?utm_medium=proxy_fundraising&utm_content=donna-bradley-

1727900902&utm_source=copyLink&utm_campaign=pfp-share 

 

 

PTA NEWS: 

Bonfire Night Firework Display 05/11/24 
Tickets are still on sale from reception during school hours (cash only) and via our Sumup Store 

https://edgewoodpta.sumupstore.com. Tickets are now £6 per adult and £4 per child as our early bird offer 

has expired. Gates open at 5.30pm and fireworks will start at 7pm. Please join us for a fun-filled evening. 

Refreshments and food will be available to purchase during the event. Please spread the word and bring 

along family and friends as this event is open to everyone.  

 

Big Button 
Following on from our last firework event, pre-covid, children can be entered into a prize draw to be 

selected to press the button to start the fireworks on the night. Entry for this is £1 per child and can be 

purchased from reception during school hours. Please look out for a form in your child’s bag if you wish to 

get involved.  
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ASDA REWARDS 
Parentkind – the charity that supports school PTAs - have teamed up with Asda, who are making millions of 

pounds available to donate to primary schools across the UK through their ‘Cashpot for Schools’ initiative – 

all you have to do is opt in through the Asda Rewards app, choose our primary school and shop and scan in 

store or shop online at Asda.com, between 2nd September and 30th November 2024. 

Asda will donate 0.5% of the value of your shop to our Primary school. Also, every time somebody opts in, 

Asda will give an additional £1 to the school Cashpot. Plus, it doesn’t stop there – Asda are also giving £50 

to every school to get them started.  

 

School Flu Vaccination  
Please see below from the Nottingham Immunisation team.  Please note the flu vaccination is a painless 

nasal spray, not an injection. 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
If you would like your child to receive the flu vaccine in school this year, please follow this link to 
complete an online consent form. If you would like to decline, please complete a no consent form on the 
attached link. 
 

https://nhsimms.azurewebsites.net/session/2968e67f  
 
The vaccinations will take place at your child’s school on the 29.11.24. The link will close on the 14.11.24. 
If your child has already had the Flu vaccine elsewhere since beginning of Sept 2024, please disregard 
this message. 
 
If you have any problems accessing the link, please telephone 0333 3583 397 option 4, option 2. 
Nottinghamshire School Immunisation Service 
 
 

 

      

Each Amazing Breath specialises in whole system solutions to grow children's emotional and personal 

development. Our school continues to provide times for all children to take part in daily mindfulness 

activities following the ‘Take Five’ programme, involving 5-minute breathing exercises. 

The exercises encourage children to  

• Release toxic stress 

• Feel calm and ready to learn 

• Cope with anger and difficult emotional states 

• Feel positive about oneself 

• Improve peer to peer relationships 

• Cope with unexpected changes 

For more information, please have a look at their website 

https://www.eachamazingbreath.org.uk/  

 

In addition, there is more information on BBC Bitesize 

surrounding ‘Mindfulness’ which you may find useful in the home 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/articles/zhmtg2p.  
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Year 5/6 Boys Football 

The boys’ football team have had two games since the start of the season against Holy Cross and Annesley. 

For nearly all the team it has been a first time playing competitive football for school and the results have 

been positive.  

 

A 1-0 win away to Holy Cross followed by a narrow 3-2 defeat at home to Annesley leaves the boys in a 

healthy position as they look to defend their league title from last season.  

 

 

Year 5/6 Handball 

This week saw our first competition of the year, where Edgewood travelled to Hucknall National for the Year 

5/6 handball competition for Hucknall schools.  

 

The team produced some excellent performances throughout the evening and really showcased some 

exceptional teamwork and high levels of skill  

 

After some excellent handball, the team finished in an incredible 1st place, something they should all be 

proud of as we retain our trophy, which we have won for the past three years since its inception!  Well done 

Edgewood! 

 

 
 



 



 



 
 



 



 
 

 



 



 


